10/16/2020 Glock Match at BGSL Cancelled

GSSF at BGSL Cancelled

Due to the shoot size, multi-state participation, and current concerns around COVID-19, the
Glock Sport Shooting Foundation has cancelled the Bluegrass Regional Classic XXIIl Match
that was to occur at the Blue Grass Sportsmen's League this weekend (October 17-18). The
GSSF also cancelled other similar matches around the country.

A Reminder & Some Good News

We are sad to see the Glock Match cancelled, but it may be used as a reminder that we all need
to continue to be aware of the coronavirus situation and continue to observe the guidelines
regarding it. Just to try to throw a little sunlight on the gloom, below are a couple of items of good
news for BGSL members.

Final Pond Stocking of 2020

The fishing pond is freshly stocked for the last time this year. Enjoy some of the cool weather
and catch some fish! Limit of two catfish per membership per day, and all other species are
catch-and-release.

New Pistol Instructor at BGSL

The BGSL Training Committee has certified Natalie Bohon as a Pistol Instructor. Natalie offers
both small classes and private instruction. As a competitive shooter herself, Natalie will help her
students master the fundamentals of safe gun handling and basics of shooting, as well as guiding
them further in taking on the more technical aspects of competitive shooting as they are

ready. See Natalie’s Instructor Profile to learn more.
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